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After being called on account of rain, NAIOP Mass.' 20th Annual Charitable Golf Tournament
benefiting Heading Home has been rescheduled for Thursday, September 11th. More than 500
golfers are expected at this popular event, which raises much-needed funds for Heading Home
(formerly Shelter, Inc.), a non-profit organization dedicated to ending homelessness in the Boston
area. Thanks to generous contributions from event sponsors, NAIOP donated $138,000 to Heading
Home last year, bringing our total donations to more than $1.1 million! 
Originally planned for June 4, the tournament will be held as originally planned on four golf courses:
Stow Acres will provide two 18 hole golf courses, and the nearby Butternut and Wedgewood Pines
Country Clubs will provide the third and fourth. The close proximity of these courses ensures a
seamless and pleasurable day for all participants.  As in the past, golfers will be welcomed with a
continental breakfast at 7:00 a.m.  Shotgun start will be at 8:30 a.m. with barbecue lunches provided
on the golf courses.  The day ends with a cocktail party, raffle and silent auction.
A limited number of sponsorship and foursome opportunities remain available. For information on
this unique opportunity to both contribute to a very worthy cause and promote your business while
enjoying a day of golf, please contact Debbie Osheroff at 781-453-6900 x3 or
osheroff@naiopma.org today!
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